
To whom it may concern, 

I would like to submit my concerns with the proposed development at 1 Drew place belrose:

1) construction of units among the single dwelling houses sets a precedent unsympathetic to 
the current housing environment of the area
2) privacy issues with units overlooking neighbouring properties 
3) insufficient parking and infrastructure in the area to accommodate the extra 8.5 cars needed 
for a development comprising of 17 bedrooms 

Regards 
Benedetto Bruno - 23 Glen St, Belrose NSW 2085, Australia
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